

RECEIVED

JUL 30 2012

CITY OF WEST ALLIS CLERK/TREASURER

EDUCATING CHILDREN FOR TIME & ETERNITY!

7/25/12

Dear Members of the West Allis City Council,

I am writing this letter to request that the portion of 100th street in front of Good Shepherd's Lutheran Church and School be designated a school zone. I would also request a posted speed limit of 15 miles an hour when children are present and a current speed indicator on the signs. We have had problems with cars speeding through our school area during our school day and during our dismissal. I feel that this is very dangerous for the students of our school. I would appreciate your consideration on this matter.

Yours in Christ's Service,

yle P. Gut

Principal

Good Shepherd's Lutheran School